
Good morning,  

 

As a healthcare professional, a hopeful future mother and friend of someone who is affected by 

Krabbe disease I strongly support this screening being including in the newborn screening list. I 

have seen the pain and suffering that this causes families and the children affected. Please think 

of your own family when making the decision to pass this bill.  

 

Thank you, 

Brooke Gunness  

 

Brooke GunnessI Sr. Training and Quality Assurance Coordinator 

Providence Health Plan 

3601 SW Murray Blvd Ste 10 

Beaverton OR 97005 

t: 503.574.6866 I f: 503.574.8155  

brooke.gunness@gmail.com 
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